
December 11, 2007

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Dear Kirsten:

RE: Festival Hydro Inc - 2008 IRM Rate Application Board File Number EB-
2007-0872 – Response to Board Staff Interrogatories – Covering letter

Please find attached the response to the Board’s Staff Interrogatories issued on December
6, 2007.

Please contact me at 519-271-4703 x. 268 or our President, Bill Zehr (ext. 243) if you
have any questions.

Yours truly,
Festival Hydro Inc.

Debbie Reece
Secretary Treasurer



Festival Hydro Inc.
May 1, 2008 IRM Rate Application EB-2007-0872

RE: Festival Hydro Inc - 2008 IRM Rate Application Board File Number EB-
2007-0872 – Response to Board Staff Interrogatories

In response to the Board staff interrogatories issued December 6, 2007:

Ref: 2008 IRM Model, Sheet 3 (2007 Tariff Sheet):

Staff Interrogatory: “A review of your current 2007 Board approved Tariff of Rates and
Charges indicates that the service charge for the Unmetered Scattered Load class is
applied on a per “connection” basis, however your 2008 model does not reflect this.”

Response from Festival Hydro: Sheet 10 - 2008 Tariff Schedule, should state on a “per
connection” basis, as it does on Sheet 3 - 2007 Tariff Schedule. We ask that the OEB
please revise Sheet 10 of the 2008 IRM model accordingly to include “per connection”
for the Service Charge.

Regards,

Debbie Reece
Secretary Treasurer
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